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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 28th April 2017

Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD


Enjoy your long weekend, 
    Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Homework





We are sending back the spelling books with the homework books each week this term so that children can check which spellings they need to revise. Please return them with the homework books every Wednesday. Spelling tests will continue each week and will be a mixture of spellings from homework lists from the last two terms.  In addition, there will also be some grammar questions for children to answer, which we will mark in class on Thursdays.   


There is a colouring times tables sheet to complete for Maths homework.


Please remember to encourage your child to read every day and when there is time, to sit and share a book together.  Keep using the Reading Records to write about the reading – it is wonderful to see how keen the children are to read – many thanks for your continuing support.





Our Learning This Week





We have started reading ‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes in class this week.  This is a wonderful children’s classic which we know will engage the children and help them produce some fantastic writing.  The first piece they have written has been a newspaper report on the discovery of a robotic foot in the school playground!  In order to write a successful report, the children have been learning specifically about how to use formal language when writing facts and the differences between direct and reported speech in preparation for writing their own newspaper reports.


In Maths, Year 4 have been partitioning and ordering decimal numbers, a concept which seemed daunting at first, but with plenty of practice has become much easier.  Obviously, it is vital that children understand decimals, as they occur in so many walks of life, one of the most common being money.





Dates for your Diary


Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday – no school Thursday 4th May – Bags2School (PTFA)


Thursday 11th May – Trip to Southwark Cathedral


Thursday 18th May – Trip to the Natural History Museum

















Year 4 make a discovery in the quiet area.








